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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished Delegation of Mali. 
Montenegro commends the establishment of the National Human Rights Commission. Recalling our recommendations from the previous cycle we welcome the efforts pursued for submitting reports to the treaty bodies, as well as the introduction of necessary trainings for police, gendarmerie and the armed forces in accordance with International Human Rights standards.  
We noted that FGM is still a big challenge, as well as a lack of statistics and studies on gender violence, including adequate resources to implement national action plan to combat FGM. We would very much welcome further improvements in this area within the current UPR cycle.
Also we noted concerns regarding the revision of the Personal and Family Code and encourage the Government to adopt its necessary amendments in line with international standards. 
Montenegro makes the following recommendations: 
1. To enact comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation and conduct wide public debate of the importance of introducing equal rights for women and men,
2. To ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the ICCPR, aiming at the abolition of the death penalty. 
Thank you.

